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To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Comment in Docket 19-197 
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I want to express my strong support for the creation of an online energy data platform as contemplated 
in this proceeding.  The creation of such an online data platform would be extremely helpful in the 
advancement of more solar group net metering systems in NH.  Having the ability for a Group Host to 
access Group Member's usage data via an online portal would be transformative in the operation of 
such projects.  It would lower the administrative costs associated with group net metering projects and 
make it easier for more NH residents and businesses to participate in a local renewable energy project.  
 
Sincerely,  
Kevin Davis 
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